

Kenley Weekly News 22nd October 2021



Sponsored Walk

Our sponsored walk took place this afternoon and the children had a fantastic time. Thank you to all of the parents who came in to watch and support the children. Sponsor money should be given in by Friday 5th November when we will let everyone know the total raised.







Travelling Book Fair

During the week beginning 15th November, we will be hosting the Travelling Book Fair. The Book Fair showcases the latest books to engage every type of reader and it is a great opportunity to purchase some books as Christmas gifts. The school also benefits as, for every book sold, we earn free books and resources for the school.

Dates for your Diary

November

Monday 1st School Closed for INSET

Thursday 4th Parents Evening (Virtual)

Monday 8th Y6 and Rec Height & Weight check

Tuesday 9th Open Day

Monday 15th Odd Socks Day, Travelling Book Fair

Monday 22nd Y5 & Y6 Bikeability all

week

December

Friday 10th National Elf Day

Tuesday 14th 9.30 am and 2.00 pm KS1 Nativity

Wednesday 15th Xmas dinner

Peter Cooper Tennis - October Half Term Holiday tennis / multisports (4-13 year olds)



Reedham Park Tennis Club, CR8 4AH

October half term holiday camps - Half days: From £15 per session. Full days: From £30 per day.

Booking link: https://clubspark.lta.org.uk/coopertennis/Coaching/Camps

Bubble groups and individual coaching - If you are interested in self-made bubble groups or individual coaching during the holiday period please contact me at pcoopertennis@hotmail.co.uk or 07539 555470 and I can let you have prices / availability.

School closed on

Monday 1st November for Inset Day We hope you have a lovely half term



Kenley Weekly News

Harvest

We were astounded by the generosity of our community with the donations received for Purley Food Hub as part of our harvest celebrations. Our head students packed up all of the food and toiletries on Wednesday morning for collection. We would like to pass on our thanks to everyone who donated. We know it will make a real difference to local families who are struggling during difficult times.







Attendance

Reception	97.9%
Year 1	93.6%
Year 2	94.6%
Year 3	97.3%
Year 4	94.1%
Year 5	98.5%
Year 6	95.2%

Nasal Flu Vaccinations

If your child missed the nasal flu vaccinations, the Croydon Immunisation Team will be holding clinics for children offering the flu vaccination.

Details will be emailed to parents and a letter is also on our website.

Parking

A polite reminder to all parents to park sensibly when dropping off and picking up their children.

Some parents are blocking driveways and are parking on yellow lines on the corner of the road. This poses a safety risk to other children, parents and members of the public.

Secondary School Applications

If your child is in Year 6, you must submit your secondary school applications by 31st October.